THE MARTINIQUE DINNER AT HMS CAMBRIA SATURDAY 18 FEBRUARY 2023



The Master was invited by the Ship's company of University Royal Naval Unit Wales to attend the annual Martinique Dinner at HMS Cambria on Saturday 18th February 2023.

The guest of honour was Brigadier Jock Fraser MBE, a long-time friend of the Company and also in attendance were the Lord Mayor and Lady Mayoress of Cardiff. Over 100 members of the unit, all of whom are students and universities in South Wales attended the dinner. The Master was able to meet 2022 Award winner Cali Nelms. The evening had a buzz and the Master enjoyed meeting the young people and joining the singing of a selection of sea shanties after the meal.